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Plumbing M.D. the Plumbing Doctor 
 
Beginning in 2008 Plumbing M.D. will transition to the Plumbing 
Doctor as a primary name. Both Plumbing M.D. and Plumbing Doctor 
have been used simultaneously, but we feel that the name Plumbing 
Doctor is stronger in the marketplace than Plumbing M.D. and is easier 
for customers to understand and use.  
 
The change will be gradual, but we hope to have Plumbing Doctor 
recognized as the primary name by the summer of 2008. 
 
Even though Plumbing M.D. will no longer be the primary name in the 
marketplace, it will remain the corporate name and the company will 
still have the rights to the Plumbing M.D. trademark. 

Plumbing Doctor Continues Growth Despite 
Economic Downturn  

 
In spite of the economic downturn faced by many industries in the nation, 
2007 proved to be another year of outstanding growth for Plumbing Doctor. 
This marks the fifth consecutive year of double digit growth for the company.  
 

The service and repair sector of the plumbing industry has always been more 
resilient than the new construction sector; one of the many reasons Plumbing 
Doctor focuses its business on service and repair. When the economy declines 
or the housing market goes south people stop building new homes and the new 
construction segment of the industry suffers. However, the economy does not 
play a major factor in the plumbing service and repair sector. If a sewer system 
stops functioning a homeowner has little choice about whether they’ll have it 
repaired.  
 

Plumbing Doctor looks forward to another year of expansion and expects to 
see double digit growth figures for 2008 as well.  
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 Reno Franchise    
fCelebrates One  

 Year Anniversary 

Plumbing M.D. Reno 
celebrated its one year 
anniversary this past 
December. The 
company had an 
outstanding first year. 
They grew 
tremendously during
the year and ended with 
sales that put them in 
the top 50th percentile 
of all plumbing 
companies in the 
nation. The company 
expects even bigger 
growth in 2008.  
 
We congratulate 
Plumbing M.D. Reno
for an outstanding 2007
and wish you the best 
of luck for a prosperous 
2008. 


